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Welcome to Adventure Class 2020 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

We are looking forward to getting to know your child as much as possible before September and try to 

hear about them from the people who know them best. As part of this process, we always meet with 

every parent to discuss their child and answer any questions they may want to ask. Please can you 

complete the information for each section below. We will refer to this when we meet and add any 

other details you would like to share. 

Name of child: ________________________________________________ 

1) Family background 

In this section please give information about who lives in the home, including pets, extended 

family and any other people your child may talk about. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2) Medical 

 

In this section please provide information about allergies, medication, glue ear, speech delay or 

any other medical history. 
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3) Attendance at pre-school setting, favourite activities and friendships  

In this section please give information about frequency of attendance at the pre-school setting(s), 

favourite activities, both indoor and outside as well as friendships (for example are any of their frineds 

coming to Nettlebed as well). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4) Additional information 

Please let us know if there will be different adults collecting your child on regular basis, use of the 

school bus, anything else which is important for us to know. 
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